Margaret Goodman

This is to urge you to protect the water of the Delaware River Basin. Fracking water is hopelessly
polluted with radioactivity and should not be processed anywhere near the Delaware River basin.
Fracking waste has all kinds of carcinogenic chemicals and also should not be allowed near the
basin. Extracting water from the Delaware River for fracking is taking good clean water from us to
be polluted for the profit of someone else and, unfortunately, the pollution of someone else's water,
land, and air. .



